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ASX Announcement
30 December 2014
Completion of Security Purchase Plan

ENN is pleased to announce that its Security Purchase Plan (SPP) closed
oversubscribed.

All participating securityholders will receive $5,000 worth of new ENN securities (3,624
securities) and those securityholders who applied for more than $5,000 worth in the
SPP will also receive approximately 16.9% of their application above $5,000.

Allotment of 724,752 new ENN securities occurred on 30 December 2014 and ENN is
seeking ASX quotation for the new securities.
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